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I am a 6th generation Oregonian, and we do not need another tax on our citizens. 

Putting a 4% tax on rural residents will cause significant long term financial burden 

and this tax will not benefit citizens outside the urban areas. I am opposed to this and 

think it should be terminated immediately.   


